
AAVMC POSITION STATEMENT

ACCREDITATION OF INTERNATIONAL PROGRAMS

The Association of American Veterinary Medical Colleges (AAVMC) recognizes the importance of 
the globalization of veterinary medicine as part of the expansion of global linkages and integration of 
technologies that connect people around the world. The globalization of veterinary medical education 
includes the free flow of information and the adoption of universal standards to prepare veterinarians to 
meet the complex challenges of protecting human and animal health on a global scale. 

AAVMC supports the accreditation of international veterinary medical colleges by the American Veterinary 
Medical Association’s Council on Education. AAVMC also supports the development of international 
accreditation systems as part of a broader worldwide effort to improve the quality of life for people and 
animals by advancing veterinary medical education. 

Jurisdiction: COE Selection Committee Date of Last Review: January 14, 2016

Approved by: Board of Directors Date Last Amended: January 14, 2016

First Approved: July 19, 2003 Date of Next Review: January 2021

Historical References: Formerly titled “Accreditation of Foreign Programs”
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